SARGENT

Exceflence for Generations

September 21, 2011

To Whom It May Concern,

On March 14, 2011, Sargent Corporation contracted with R.T.D. Enterprises to furnish and install
40 mil textured LLDPE, GCL and Geocomposite materials for the Hatch Hill Landfill closure project in
Augusta, Maine. The work was performed from July, 2011 to August, 2011 in a timely and professional
manner, and the final contract amount was $1,185,406.00.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience at 207-
827-4435 or send e-mail to tfernald ®sargent-corp.com.

Respectfully,

Travis Fernald
Project Manager
Sargent Corporation
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